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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
April 9, 1974

*1 Honorable Thomas M. Marchant, 111
House of Representatives

State of South Carolina

Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Representative Marchant:

You have requested an opinion from our office on the proper procedure to be followed by the State Budget and Control
Board in processing the selection of Architectural and/or Engineering firms after the Board has rejected the name of a
firm recommended by a state agency or institution.

Enclosed please find a memorandum from the Budget and Control Board dated July 13, 1973, setting forth the procedures
to be followed in the selection of these firms. Haragraph ‘6’ of the memorandum reads as follows:

After review of the data submitted, the Budget and Control Board shall determine its position with respect to the
particular firm recommended for approval by the Agency. The Board shall formally notify the Agency of its approval
or rejection. In event of approval, the Agency is authorized to execute a contract with the selected firm. In the event
of rejection, the Agency shall submit the name of another firm for the Board's consideration, selected in accord with
the procedure outlined above. The Agency shall not enter into a contract for architectural and/or engineering services
without Board approval.

This section is self-explanatory, but in summary it provides that upon the rejection of a firm by the Budget and Control
Board, the recommending Agency shall submit another name for the Board's consideration.
Very truly yours,

W. Davies Merry, 111
Assistant Attorney General
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